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Dear Mr. Buckheit:

Shane Morgan [thegivinggarden@mac.com]
Wednesday, June 04, 2008 8:51 PM
jbuckheit@state.pa.us 208 JUN - 9 PM 3= 05

INDEPENDENT REGUUTORY

Please be advised that my wife and I strongly oppose GCAs. Graduate
Competency Assessments would only further lengthen the Dark Ages of
Education. We need to change the course, and go back to what made our
educational system so great. If we continue to add test after test,
we will no longer be the most creative nation on Earth. Instead, we
will end up like robots; unable to think for ourselves. Yes,
Singapores math scores blow us through the roof, but the next Google,
Microsoft, Apple, etc. will be American, unless we continue down this
reckless road.

Sincerely,

Shane and Scott Morgan


